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Summer Neighborhood Safety Reminder! 
Please do not drive golfcarts, ATVs or UTVs on city sidewalks or trails. 

Operators must be a licensed driver. 
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HICKMAN CITY HALL WILL BE 

CLOSED ON MONDAY 

JUNE 20TH 

IN OBSERVANCE OF 

JUNETEENTH 

Utility payments can be made online at 

https://appengine.egov.com/apps/ne/ 
hickman/hickman_utility_payments 

 

Annual Hickman Clean-Up Days 

July 11th & 12th 
Park your junk by the curb and the City 

will pick it up for you!   

Call the City Hall at (402)792-2212 for 

curbside service by July 8th or if you 

have any questions.  

Items that will be picked up and  

disposed of include:  

appliances, furniture, and other 

large household items.   

Please do not include regular  

garbage, paint, hazardous waste, or 

tires. 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS OF HICKMAN 

The City of Hickman will be spraying for mosquitos in the 

City’s Main Park and along the Linear Park Path     

throughout the months of June, July and August. 

ATV/UTV Reminders 

An all-terrain vehicle, utility-transport vehicle 

and mini-pickup may be operated only  

between the hours of sunrise and sunset.  

The headlight and taillight of the vehicle 

shall be fully operable and visible. 

The vehicle shall be equipped with an    

electric strobe/flashing beacon mounted on 

the top of the vehicle or a bicycle safety flag 

which extends not less than five feet above 

ground attached to the rear of such vehicle. 

The vehicle shall have a visible, operational 

brake light system. 

Driver must have a valid Class O operator’s 

license or a farm permit. 

Must wear a helmet or hard hat. 

Have liability insurance coverage for the all 

terrain vehicle. 

DONATE FOR FIREWORKS 

Hickman Area Economic Development Association (HAEDA) 

is   accepting contributions for the fireworks display on July 4th. 

Checks can be submitted to the Hickman City Hall before         

June 24th (make payable to HAEDA). 

Help make the fireworks show great again this year! 

 

Mayor Hanson is accepting applications 

for inspired people who would like to be 

members of the City's Arts Council.  


